
 
The 2020 AANR-West Board and officers pose on clubhouse steps. 
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Delegates hold up voting cards at the convention. 

Left: Board members Treena Saavedra and Claudia Kellersch (De Anza 
Springs) pose with new Treasurer Cyndi Faber. Right: Cyndi presents Hall of 
Fame Award to Oliver Ellsworth. 



Scholarship winner Sofie Camp poses with her parents. Right: Maxwell 
Cooper smiles with his scholarship certificate. 

CONTINUED FROM PAGE 1 

New officers and Board members being sworn in by AANR President Kathy 
Watzel. All convention photos by Navn Peann. 
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Old owners and new – The Kilborn family introduces the new owners of Olive 
Dell Ranch at a member’s meeting on July 28. 

By Dennis Crane, member of OCR and NitOC clubs 

Reprinted from the SCNA Newsletter with permission. 



• Buff-a-Teers brief history and values 

• Body acceptance issues 

• First time naturist experiences 

• The ongoing dilemma of Male “Adjustment” 

• Stress reduction and naturism 

• Clothing Optional vs. Nudity 

• Sharing Naturist Philosophy 

• Family naturist issues (children) 

• Home nudism 

• Recreational naturism 
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olivedell1952@gmail.com

 

Note: These activities and dates are subject to change. 

All Rights Reserved 
23679 Calabasas Road, Suite 966, Calabasas, CA 91302 
Web Site: www.aanrwest.org   
Contact: Information@aanrwest.org 

 


